
	
  
	
  

	
  
	
  

           7th July 2015 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
I would like to invite you to our annual Sportsday. This year it will be held on Tuesday 14th July and you are 
more than welcome to attend. There will be limited seating available on the field so I would suggest that you 
bring a blanket or portable chair.  
 
Some of the events will already have taken place before the day. Some of the field events and hurdles races 
will take place in lesson time during the week beginning 6th July. On Monday 13th July we will be doing the 
remaining field events that have not taken place in lessons. There will be a timetable of events available on 
Moodle and the school website to enable you to come and watch your child if you would like to on this day. 
You would need to sign in at school reception first please.  
 
On Tuesday 14th, all students will be out of lessons from morning break, 11.20am, with Sportsday starting at 
11.40pm. There will be a series of track events taking place with each house providing a competitor for each 
series of races. There will also be some sixth form and staff races, relays and a staff tug of war. Alongside 
the track events there will also be some inflatables and competitive opportunities for each house to use.  
 
Students will remain on the field over lunchtime. All students will be expected to bring a packed lunch which 
they will eat on the field in their house base. There will be refreshments on sale during the sessions with all 
profits going to our fund to resurface our tennis and netball courts.  
 
Please be aware that any cars parked in the bus parking area must be removed by 3.00pm at the very latest 
in order to allow access for the school buses. On arrival at school, you will need to visit school reception in 
order to sign in and enter your car registration.  
 
Entry to Sportsday is by ticket only. Tickets are available by returning the attached form to the school office 
by Friday 10th July. As places are limited, applications will only be accepted from parents, grandparents and 
younger siblings.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Linda Sherry 
Head of Physical and Performance Studies 
 
 
 
Name of student ________________________________        Form ________________ 
 
I would like to order  ________  tickets for Campion’s annual Sportsday. 
 
Signed   ________________________________________ (Parent/Carer) 
 
Please return this form to student reception. Tickets will be returned via the student receptionists. 
Any visitors attending will need to sign in at school reception where they will be given a visitors 
sticker to wear.  
 


